
 

 

Prescription Refill Policy 

 
Darabi Dermatology strives to provide convenient and safe access to medical care for patients.  It is important 

that you are properly monitored for medication side effects by your health care provider and are offered 

newer and better treatment alternatives as they become available.   

 

Therefore, it is our policy to schedule follow-up appointments to assess the results of your medical treatments 

and monitor for side effects of medications.  The frequency of required follow-up appointments will be 

communicated to you during your visit.  

 

Many medications require follow-up more frequently than once per year.  

 

Some medications have a low risk profile and can be refilled for up to a year after the last visit if the patient’s 

condition is at a treatment goal and it has been established that the patient tolerates the medication well.  

 

For the safety and optimal care of our patients, it is our policy to not refill medications after twelve (12) 

months have lapsed since the patient’s last office visit. 


